Athens Country Amateur Radio Association

Minutes of the meeting of March 18, 2006 (as corrected)

Note: The regularly-scheduled meeting of March 21, 2006 was canceled and in its place a "field trip" to The Museum of Radio & Technology in Huntington, West Virginia, was arranged.

Attendance:

Jim Crouse KC80VB Re Jn Bob Mayer John McCutcheon N8XWO Drew McDaniel W8MHV Eric McFadden WD8RIF Miles McFadden Richard Post KB8TAD Molly Thomas KC8RHH John Thomas KC8JWZ Daemon Zen-Eagle

Thanks go to Richard Post for arranging the visit to the museum and for his services as tour guide at the museum. Thanks also go to John McCutcheon, Bob Mayer, and Re Jn for driving to the museum.

At the museum, the group was welcomed by museum president Lloyd McIntyre II. More about the museum can be found here: http://www.mrtwv.org (corrected URL)

After the museum visit, a very cursory business meeting occured over dinner in the Gallipolis Golden Corral buffet. Treasurer KC80VB distributed the treasurer's report. No other business was discussed.

Respectfully submitted, Eric McFadden, Secretary.